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EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS
ONOLULU

David Y. Ige
GOVERNOR

July 14, 2021

Dr. Clifton Otto M.D.

3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304
Honolulu, HI 96816 United States
cliftonotto@hotmail.com

Dear Dr. Otto:

Thank you for contacting our office on July 14, 2021 to share your appreciation for Governor Ige and for your thoughtful
and enjoyable presentation of the American flag to him. We will ensure that your message is shared with Governor Ige.

We appreciate you taking the time to share your views with us and we will consider your comments along with all other
public input as we strive to improve state government in Hawai'‘i.

With warmest regards,
Office of the Governor
State of Hawai‘i
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